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MEDIA ADVISORY 
Grand Opening for King Drive 

Business in the 6th District 
 
In support of small businesses in 6th District and across the City of Milwaukee, 

Alderwoman Coggs will be attending a grand opening ceremony of S.P. Design & Associates 
LLC TOMORROW, August 1, 2009.  The Milwaukee born small business is one of the 
premier digital printing and design companies in the metro Milwaukee area. 

 
Ald. Milele A. Coggs said, “I am proud that S.P. Design & Associates LLC decided to 

locate their business in the 6th District, hopefully making a positive contribution to the 
neighborhood and to business development within the District.” 

  
The ceremony will be hosted at the new location, 2004 N. Martin Luther King Dr., 

starting at 10 a.m. and ending at 5 p.m. The grand opening ceremony is open to public, and each 
attendee will receive a savings pass that is good for future printing, copying and other services. 
 
 
 

WHAT: S. P. Design & Associates LLC 

 

WHEN:   TOMORROW, Saturday, August 1, 2009 

             10 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

WHERE:       2004 North Martin Luther King Dr. 
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